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Happy October!

I love watching the seasons change. It is nice to see all of the beautiful 
colors of the trees and all of the fun things that come with fall! We had 
a great time at the PTO Bash and the Family Fall fest last week. It is 
nice to have our families back in the building and at different events! 
We are looking forward to our Holiday parties. This month we will host 
our Halloween Party from 9:30-10:15 on Monday October 31st. This 
will be a 1/2 day school improvement day so dismissal will be at 10:35. 
Students are allowed to wear their costumes to school. If they have a 
very large costume they might want to wait to put it on for the party. 
Please see the costume guidelines in the newsletter for more 
information on costumes.

Theresa M Baumann Charissa Swiech
Principal Asst. Principal

6th Grade Physicals 

Just a reminder to our 6th grade families that all physicals are due on 
October 12th. Please be sure to have your child's physical turned in before 
this date. We will be sending another reminder on the School Messenger 
system to all 6th grade families that we have not received a physical from 
on Monday, October 3rd.
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NURSE’S NOTES



CALENDAR OF EVENTS

1-31 “Cops Care” Coat Drive 
 6 Girls Basketball- Home @ 4pm
10  NO SCHOOL - HOLIDAY
11 Girls Basketball- Hilda Walker @ 4pm
11  Picture Day
11 4th Grade Candor Health Education Program
14  Dress Like a Teacher Day
18 Girls Basketball- Spencer @ 4pm (B Team first)
19  UNITY DAY - Wear Orange
20 Girls Basketball- Bentley @ 4pm (B Team first)
20  PTO Meeting - 7:30 @  District Office
24 Down Syndrome Awareness at the Village Hall 
24-28  RED RIBBON WEEK
25 Girls Basketball- Anna McDonald @ 4:30  (Manhattan)
28 “Hats on for Veterans”-All proceeds will go to the Manteno Veterans 

Home where 180 veterans will benefit and have an incredible 
Thanksgiving. 

31  ½ day School 10:35 dismissal  
Halloween Celebrations  

OAKVIEW PICTURE DAY

We will have our picture day on Tuesday, October 11th.                       
As part of their package, you will be able to view and order all pictures online.  Pictures 
will be mailed directly to your home from VIP.  
If you have any questions, please call Mrs. Swiech at 815-485-2125
or email her at cswiech@nlsd122.org





Oakview Costume Guidelines 

The students at Oakview WILL be allowed to wear their costumes to school.  We ask 
that you consider restroom breaks, they need to be done independently.  Accessories 
should be left in a bag until the party time and remember that no look alike weapons 
are allowed as part of the costume at school.  Please leave these items at home.  
Students will wear their costumes home on the bus and we will once again ask that they 
store the accessories in a bag so no part of their costume is lost.  Please let us know if 
you have any questions.  No treat bags are allowed at all!  Students MAY NOT hand out 
anything to classmates.  Do not forget that October 31st is an early dismissal and 
students will be released at 10:35am.  

Preschool Screenings

New Lenox School District will be screening children from ages three to five in the areas of motor, 
cognitive, and speech/language development.  Early childhood educators will present “game like” 
activities to your child which assess various development skills.  All preschoolers who reside in our 
district are eligible to attend free of charge.  This is a preschool screening, not a kindergarten 
readiness screening.  This year the screenings will be held at Cherry Hill Elementary and Early Childhood 
Center.

Screening Dates:
November 18, 2022

March 10, 2023
May 5, 2023

Call Cherry Hill School at 815-462-7831 to schedule an appointment.

October is the month for two safety videos; Sextortion(3) and Apps & Tik Tok (4). Attached is the parent login 
information for Be Sure Consulting for Cyber Safe Schools. If you would like to watch the student videos with 
your child, please see the following login information. We will not be showing the student videos at school. 

Parent login: Student login:
URL: vimeo.com/showcase/nlsp URL: vimeo.com/showcase/nlss
Password: NLSP623! Password: NLSS876!



14th Annual “COPS CARE” Coat Drive
From Officer Kristine 

“New Lenox Police Chief Louis Alessandrini and the New Lenox Police Department proudly 
announce the department’s 14th annual “Cops Care” coat drive benefiting the Lincoln Way area 
community. In partnership with New Lenox School District 122, the coat drive allows for residents 
to donate gently used coats and utilizes a voucher system to allow anyone in need to receive a 
coat, free of charge. School District 122 students and families are encouraged to donate at their 
schools, while the general public are asked to donate at either the New Lenox Village Hall located 
at 1 Veterans Parkway or the New Lenox Police Department at 200 Veterans Parkway. The Cops 
Care coat drive begins October 1st and concludes Monday, October 31st. All coat collection 
points will have vouchers to be handed out to those in need, and vouchers will also be available at 
the New Lenox Township Office at 1100 S. Cedar Rd. Vouchers can be redeemed at Morning Star 
Treasure Chest, 2571 East Lincoln Highway, New Lenox IL. They will provide a coat, free of 
charge, for anyone who presents them with a voucher. Vouchers will be available for the duration 
of the coat drive.”

Lines from the LRC
 

We had a great first month in the library! It was so wonderful to see all the students and their 
excitement for checking out books. We kicked off our year with an introduction to how our library 
operates, completed a reading survey so I can learn about their reading habits, and finally checked 
out books! 

Students also participated in our monthly diversity lessons. Fourth grade students listened to the 
story When I Was Eight, fifth graders participated in a Nearpod lesson called Who I Am and sixth 
graders completed the Nearpod Discovering My Identity.

Next month, we will review our library app and all the fun things students can access with it. We 
also will go over how to use our app to help us find books in the library!

Happy Reading,
Mrs. Lasak



Hello Oster-Oakview Family and Friends,

These first couple of months of the school year flew by! The students in Physical Education have 
recently finished their first round of fitness testing and they did a fantastic job on all of them! The 
students filled out their scorecard for the month of September and even set goals for themselves for the 
next time they take the tests! We also are wrapping up for soccer unit as well!

In the middle of October, we will be starting our Frisbee unit! The students will be learning how to 
throw and catch a frisbee using the backhand throw and catch. After learning how to throw and catch, 
students will be learning how to play some backyard frisbee games such as frisbee golf and Can-Jam. 

Mr. Kman, P.E. Teacher

Notes from the Easel
Art is here for all Oster-Oakview families. Most of the 
kids know me from Haines, but for those of you that
don’t I am Mr. McDivitt. I have been teaching art for 16
years now, and I am always excited to start the year.
Each grade level has a progressive curriculum
designed to improve your child’s artistic ability, and
flourish their creativity. I will try my hardest to monitor and evaluate each
student as best as I can during this time, and mostly, give them a chance to
make and share their art with others. Look for my monthly newsletter for
any special announcements, or even just to hear about some of the
upcoming projects they will be working on. Also, encourage your child to
do art at home. Studies show that creating art expands a child’s ability to
interact with the world around them, and provides a new set of skills for
self-expression and communication. Thank you for your patience, and
support for the arts, and I hope we have a great year.



Signing Out Procedures                                                                                         

When coming to pick up your student during the school day, for any reason, please bring your photo ID.  You 
will be buzzed into our foyer where you will sign out your student on our iPad. 

 

Attendance
If your child will  be absent from school, 
you’re required to call the office at (815) 
485-2125 to report the absence.  This is a 24 
hour line, so you can call any time:  Please 
leaves message if calling after hours.  

Dropping off Items
When dropping off items during 
school hours, (lunches, backpacks, 
homework, iPads, etc.) please leave 
them on the table in the vestibule.  
Please make sure your child’s name 
is on the item.   We will continually 
check the table throughout the day. 

LUNCH RECESS

GRADE 6 10:55 - 11:15 11:15 - 11:30

GRADE 5 11:35 - 11:55 11:55 - 12:10

GRADE 4 12:10 - 12:30 12:30 - 12:45

Technology Help

If your student is having trouble with 
technology, please create a “support 
ticket” by going to the New Lenox 
School District Website (see link) and 
follow the steps:

● https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php
/departments/technology/technology-
help

https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/departments/technology/technology-help
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